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May 25, 1976

Petroleum Consultants, Inc.
1420 Carlisie Blvd. N.E.
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87110

Attn: Ms. Velma L. McCluskey
Dear Ms. McCluskey:

The packer leakage tests on the Sperling f-}O and the
Lybrook 1-19 were received today. We will release the
shut-in on these wells June 2, 1976.

With reference to your rework on your non-producing
well, Commission Rule #1103 B 7 requires that the C-103
be filed giving the details on the intent to re-work
and a subsequent report of the workover should be filed
upon completion of the workover.

Yours very truly,

Norman E. Maxwell, Jr.
Engineer, District #3
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